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**EXTERNAL**

I have been trying to submit this objection for the past two days but it just keeps coming up with ERROR now
it’s telling me it’s too late.

The haul road is an unmaintained single track road and not suitable for the large number of lorries proposed and
would restrict the access for us the residents, deliveries and emergency vehicles/services to the cottages at the
end of London road where the haul road enters the woodland.
The large number of lorries proposed 10,000 will also affect our life both from indoors and out as the majority
of the windows in our property face the road and will increase the already high air, noise & light pollution
levels we are currently subject to.
Work hours should be between 8am and 5pm and not from 7.30 and not weekends.
The application says it can’t be seen from a footpath but the access beside 2 hoolklands lodge has a public
footpath sign where they want to create the temporary road entrance and runs down through the wood parallel to
the haul road which will also cross the path where it comes out of the wood at the northern end.

G Langridge
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